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Royal Rumble 2019 tickets

have sold out in less than a
minute after tickets went on
sale yesterday. The event is
being held on January 27,

2019 in Philadelphia,
Pennsylvania. The event will
see No. 1 contender Braun
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Strowman take on No. 3
contender Bray Wyatt and No.
2 contender Samoa Joe in the
main event and likely takes
place at the Wells Fargo
Center (capacity of about
18,500) at 8:30 pm EST. As
more dates are added for the
event, check back here to

get more updates. For those
of you who have already paid
for the tickets, do remember
that the WWE puts up full
refunds or exchanges for

cancellations as long as you
give them 15 days notice.
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VIP tickets for the event
will cost $300 and include
food, VIP beverage and a
photo with the superstars
with the ticket. If you’re
an official fan, get your

tickets here. Those who are
interested in paid fan
tickets will be able to

purchase those tickets via
the Live Event Ticket

Reserve platform. How to get
your tickets The basic

payment process to buy the
tickets is safe and secure.
It is quick and easy. No
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credit card or bank details
are required. You will get a
confirmation email after the
payment has been completed.
The website will go down on

January 18, 2019 for
maintenance and resuming

service on January 26, 2019.
For more information, check
out the FAQ section. What’s
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